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MEETING DATE:   6 MAY 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:   MECURIO-NORTON- TAROLLI-MARSHALL 
 

1. Copy of the Highway Superintendents sign off letter for the access points should be submitted 
for the Planning Boards use. 
 

2. Several comments continue to be outstanding from the 29 January 2021 including addressing 
encroachments onto proposed Lot 2.  Internal subdivision lot line metes and boundaries should 
be added to the plans.  Driveway access and maintenance agreement should be submitted to 
Dominic Cordisco for review.  These access agreements should include cross grading 
easements. 
 

3. Notice of Intent for storm water permit coverage should be submitted to the Planning Board for 
review.  This office will issue a Municipal Authorization at the appropriate time. 
 

4. Orange County Health Department approval for the subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system 
is required. Preliminary approval must be granted to submit to Health Department. 
 

5. The Planning Board declared its intent for Lead Agency on 4 February 2021 and circulated the 
Notice of Intent on 11 February 2021. No agencies have taken exception to the Planning 
Boards Lead Agency, therefore the Planning Board can now declare itself Lead Agency for 
review of the project.  Based on a review of the information submitted this office would 
recommend the Planning Board issue a Negative Declaration for the project. 
 

6. The project requires a Public Hearing.  This office takes no exception to the Planning Board 
scheduling the Public Hearing at its next available date. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
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